Dear Families,
	My name is Andrea MacMurray. I am very excited to have the opportunity to join your child’s class this semester. I am very eager to get to know each and every one of your children! I grew up here in Keene, New Hampshire and graduated from Keene High School in 2007. I am an only child. I have had the pleasure of working with children ages birth through thirteen. I am First Aid and CPR certified and have been for many years now. 
	I have been working with children ever since I can remember. I started volunteering when I was twelve at Saint Joseph Regional School Child Care/Summer Camp and I currently am the Child Care/Summer Camp Director. I also took three years of Early Childhood and worked with children during high school. 
I am currently a senior at Keene State pursuing a degree in Early Childhood Education with a second major of Sociology. For my methods one I was placed at the Children’s Learning Center at Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center in Keene. I had the pleasure of working with younger toddlers. For my Methods II placement I was placed at Wells Memorial in Harrisville in second/third grade. I have most recently been completing the first half of my student teaching at Marlborough Elementary in First grade. Now I will be joining your child’s older preschool class. I am very excited to have the opportunity to work with your preschooler for seven weeks!
	One of my favorite things to do is watch the Red Sox! I love going to Fenway as it is so much fun to ride the subway and see all the different buildings.  I am a very active individual and I absolutely love Pilates and running. I am very excited to be able to learn with your children! I look forward to a great seven weeks with lots of learning! 
Sincerely,
Andrea
